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Faculty of Arts and Science 

Office of the Dean
INTER-DEPARTMENT
CORRESPONDENCE

September 15, 1938.

Memorandum to the Principal -

Your letter to Mr. Wright is O.K. 

at the time of

brought before the Canadian Universities

He had the

suggestion from me our meeting, that the matter be

Conference, and he may be 

under the Impression that in asking yen to approach the Presidents

he was getting the project before the 

him that this can still be done, 

meet for some time.

Conference. You might tell 

for the Conference is not due to

C.W. Hendel 
Dean


